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Maintenance works on slipways within Marsaxlokk Bay 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that maintenance 

works are being carried out on the slipways in Marsaxlokk Bay, within the area enclosed 

by the imaginary line A to B and the intermediate coastline as shown on the attached 

chart. 

 

The works are expected to start with immediate effect and will be completed by the end 

of March 2019. 

 

Work will be carried out on not more than 3 slipways at the same time so the other 

slipways can still be used. Mariners are to coordinate with the contractor on site as to 

which slipways cannot be used on the particular day. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and slow speed and give the areas a wide berth. They are to comply with any 

instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14. 

 

 

 

Chart affected BA 36 

 

 

 

 




